
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, JULY 6, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

I’M DIPPING INTO THE SPRING LETTER MONTH EMAILS TODAY WHERE I CAME ACROSS 

THIS EMAIL  

[JEFF – MERRILL] On Saturday (in) January my wife exclaimed she was tired of being 

cooped up in her home office...so we hopped in the car and headed out for a drive. We left 

Merrill and after a stop in Antigo we continued east on Hwy 64. My wife asked where I was 

headed. I said how about Suring? Let's see where WRVM is. When we arrived we marveled 

at the height of the tower but then we learned the studio was not open on Saturdays. We 

took a few pictures and were about to leave when a friendly voice called out to us. We were 

invited in and Rich Frischkorn introduced himself. He proceeded to give us a complete tour 

of the WRVM studios along with a historical account of the many personalities that made the 

station what it is today. Once that was done Rich regaled us with some tales of his own very 

interesting history. He was very entertaining and a real ambassador for your station. We 

thoroughly enjoyed our visit. We left a donation and continued on our way. I confess we don't 

always listen to WRVM but with all the bad news that just seems to be increasing recently, 

it's great to know there is still a respite out there where the Good News of the Lord can 

always be heard. Happy to hear Cal Thomas back on your broadcast, but we miss Ranger 

Bill on Saturday morning. Keep up the great work and God Bless your ministry. 

WE WELCOME VISITORS TO THE STATION AT MOST TIMES. HOWEVER, AS THIS COUPLE 

DISCOVERED THERE ARE TIMES WHEN THE FRONT DOOR IS LOCKED. IT’S FOR SECURITY 

PURPOSES WHEN THERE IS ONLY ONE STAFF PERSON HERE. IF THEY ARE NOT IN THE 

CONTROL ROOM ON THE AIR, THEY ARE IN ONE OF THE STUDIOS RECORDING. WHICH 

MEANS THEY ARE UNABLE TO SEE, OR HEAR, IF ANYONE COMES INTO THE BUILDING. 

SHOULD YOU ARRIVE AT ONE OF THESE TIMES, AND YOU CAN SEE THAT SOMEONE IS 

HERE, THERE IS A PHONE NUMBER POSTED ON THE FRONT DOOR THAT YOU CAN CALL 

TO GET THEIR ATTENTION. WE DO ENJOY SHOWING YOU WHAT GOD HAS PROVIDED 

HERE. AND IF RICH IS HERE, WELL, HE DOES HAVE A LOT OF STORIES AND HE WILL 

SHARE THEM WITH YOU.  

AS YOU PRAY FOR AND HELP SUPPORT WRVM FINANCIALLY, YOU ARE A VALUED 

PARTNER IN OUR MINISTRY. THANK YOU. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


